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The Aquila Feed

Messages from Jayne Muir, Principal

Dear Parents and Carers,

Wentworth Point Public School
features in the 2023 Calendar for
Cultural Diversity across NSW
schools

Each year schools are invited to enter
artwork to be displayed in the Calendar for Cultural Diversity.
This calendar promotes intercultural understanding, diversity,
harmony and inclusion across NSW public schools and their
communities. Each month the calendar provides annual dates
and information for celebrations, international days, religious
observances and other key events.

I wanted to inform our community that the artwork for the
month of May was won by 2022 Glowing Galaxies Kindergarten
class with Miss Emily Trinh. Below is an image of the artwork
entitled ‘Platypuses in Paramatta River’. The message below
outlines the significance of the drawings. ‘The Paramatta River
is significant to Wentworth Point, as it runs through our
community. We talked about how important it is to keep our
river health, and how we wished to see platypuses swimming in
the river again’.

In addition, congratulations to Miss Bonham and the 2022
Astronaut class who received a finalist certificate for their
artwork entitled ‘Connecting to Wentworth Point’.
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Uniforms

Our Parents and Citizens Association have been working
tirelessly behind the scenes to coordinate the sale of
second-hand uniforms for our community. These uniforms have
been donated by our community. The WPPS second hand
uniform shop will be open the first Thursday of every month
during the school term from 9 to 9:30am. Please see the flyer
below which outlines prices and contact details of our WPPS P
& C Secretary Annie.
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As you are aware Pickles have relocated our stock to the
Marrickville store, corner of Fitzroy Street and Saywell Street.
The Pickles Marrickville Retail Outlet is open 6 days per week.

Monday 9am – 5pm
Tuesday 9am – 5pm
Wednesday 9am – 5pm
Thursday 10am – 6pm
Friday 9am – 5pm
Saturday 9am – 3pm

COVID Smart measures while COVID- 19 cases
are rising

As COVID-19 is still present in our community, I would like to
remind you that we are continuing our COVID-smart measures
to help minimise the risk transmission. Thank you for your
continued support in helping to keep our students, staff and
community safe while COVID-19 is still circulating in the
community. With winter approaching, we will also see an
increase in respiratory illnesses and by working together, we will
keep our school community healthy this term.

Our COVID-smart measures continue to be in place to help
reduce the risk of transmission for students and staff members
and are vital in allowing us to keep our school operational
while prioritising student and staff wellbeing. These measures
include:

Our payment systems have changed, have you
noticed?

We have transitioned across to using an online system called
School Bytes to manage payments. When you receive your
next permission note and payment, it will direct you to our
school website. The first time you make a payment with School
Bytes, you will be asked to set up an account. As a parent of a
school that uses this online payment program, I can assure you
that it is quick and easy. If you need any assistance, please do
not hesitate to contact a member of our administration team. In
Term 3 we will no longer be receiving cash payments.

Pokémon Cards to stay at home

Lately we have noticed students bringing Pokémon cards to
school. This has resulted in arguments in the playground due
to disagreements and trading. We are requesting your support
with keeping these cards at home. Thank you in advance for
your support.

Kind regards,
Jayne Muir
Principal

Minibeasts in the Clownfish

The Kookaburras Schoolyard Safari

The Kookaburras have had a busy term learning and
developing their knowledge across all key learning areas.

In science we have been learning about living things, their
features, and their habitat. We recently went on a schoolyard
safari searching for minibeasts that live on the school grounds.
Whilst walking around the school, we discovered many living
things amongst our community. Our favourite moment was

• Staying home if unwell and test for COVID- 19 if
showing symptoms

• Boosted day cleaning of high touch area in our
school

• Encouraging mask wearing

• Strongly encouraging up- to-date vaccinations

• Maintaining natural ventilation with windows and
doors open whenever possible.
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when a Kookaburra (which the students named Kookie) flew
down onto the fence and sat amongst us.

It has been a fun-filled week and we are looking forward to
continuing our learning.

Pear-ception

Biography; Best Form Of History

This term we have been learning about Biographies on
significant people in Australia in our integrated writing unit.
Students have learned about the history and the significant
impact that Bennelong, Pemulwuy and Elizabeth Macarthur
have had on Australia. This week our focus was on Caroline
Chisholm who is known for her work in helping female

immigrants in Australia. Her legacy continues to inspire people
to work towards a more equitable and just society. Students
had the opportunity to learn lots of facts and write a biography
outlining the significant events of Caroline Chisholm’s lifetime.

Sea Snakes slide into the day with
Morning Fitness

Every morning students from the sea snakes complete an
obstacle course as part of their morning routine in fitness. This
obstacle course allows students to complete heavy work tasks
that are designed to get each student ready for learning.

Firstly, they crawl over a triangular wedge and down the stairs
they they crawl through the green tub. Crawling is good for
student's vestibular system and develops their coordination
and cognition. Students walk over a balance beam and
steppingstones to develop their coordination and improve their
body equilibrium. They finish the obstacle course by pulling
on a large rope. Students receive proprioceptive input which
activates the joints and muscles, so they become more
responsive. Finally, students run back to the beginning and start
the course again.

This is a great way for students to start the day, preparing their
body for learning and helps to turn their brains and bodies on
for the activities we complete each day.

National Simultaneous Storytime- The
Speedy Sloth

On Wednesday 24th May at 2:15pm, Wentworth Point Public
School students participated in the National Simultaneous
Storytime. We all listened and watched "TheThe SpeedySpeedy SlothSloth" by
Rebecca Young and Heath McKenzie.

The Speedy Sloth is a delightful story of courage and tenacity,
participation and a celebration of all winners! Spike is proud to
run her own race!

Following the story, students decorated Sloths and Sloth
bookmarks.
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Multicultural Perspective Public Speaking
Competition

Wentworth Point Public School is taking part in the 2023
Multicultural Perspective Public Speaking Competition. This
competition encourages primary school students to explore
ideas of multiculturalism as well as practise their public
speaking skills. This week students in Stage 2 and Stage 3
had the opportunity to present a prepared speech in front of
their peers. We are very proud of the effort made by the 21
students who shared their perspective on very important topics
including Racism – No Way, Sports Bring Us Together. Raising
Your Voice and Identity – It’s Complicated.

Congratulations to Rebecca (Lemons) and Darya
(Dragonfruits) who are our school representatives for Stage 2.
Hoor (Hufflepuff) and Dana (Slytherin) will represent our school
for the Stage 3. These students will participate in the local
schools’ finals at Lidcombe Public School on the 6th of June.
If successful, they will have the opportunity to participate at the
regional finals. We wish them all the best of luck!

We also congratulate all the students who participated: Aleeia,
Ian, Diala, Naomi, Jessie, Tanisqa, Riena, Anu-jin, Nabeeha,
Alisi, Eshaal, Lauren, Jenny, Jolie, Noor Ullah, Aminah and
Inara. Everyone showed very strong public speaking skills,
courage and enthusiasm.

Boys Softball Knockout

This year Wentworth Point Public School have been lucky to
be selected for the draw for the State School Softball Knockout
Competition. On Tuesday 23rd May, our boys Softball team
travelled to Kelso Park to compete against Panania Public
School. The boys were extremely excited to compete in their
first Knockout competition.

Softball as a game can be quite complicated, however we
were blessed with a beautiful sunny day, and the boys held
up their spirits. Although we lost 11-2, we learned many new
rules in the game, and the umpire was lovely enough to give
us tips and tricks to help us in our next knockout game. Thank
you to Panania Public School for being such a wonderful and
supportive team.

We look forward to having another go at our next State Softball
Knockout. Go Wentworth Point Public School!
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